
 

 

 

 

is ready  

to  

RE-OPEN! 
 

We will be open to competitive team members beginning Monday, June 1st.  

Recreational classes will resume when “Youth Sports and Recreation” are given 

permission to open later in Phase 2.  

Miscellaneous events such as open gyms, birthday parties, Parents’ Night Out, 

and homeschool classes are suspended until further notice.

 

What We Are Doing: 

• Employees have been informed and 

encouraged to self-monitor for signs and 

symptoms of COVID-19. 

• All staff have been informed and 

encouraged to comply with CDC, OSHA, 

and other regulatory agencies’ 

recommendations for mitigating the 

spread of COVID-19. 

• The gym has been vigilantly and 

thoroughly deep cleaned in preparation 

for re-open.  

• Regular and routine cleaning and 

disinfecting practices will continue to be 

implemented on a daily basis. 

 

What You Can Do: 

• Please DO NOT bring your child to class or 

practice if they or anyone in their 

immediate household has been sick, until 

symptoms have subsided. 

• Limit the number of spectators present in 

the viewing areas. 

• Please wash hands upon entry to our 

facility. 

• Be mindful and, when possible, practice 

6’ social distancing from others. 

• Please refrain from touching retail items not 

intended for purchase. 


